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POWERS TO AGNESS HIGHWAY NEWSLETTER 
Progress Report 

 

 
 

Tidewater has completed placing base rock in realignment area#1, Banner Creek, and 
realignment area#2. They started subexcavation work and reconstruction of the ditches in the 
remaining areas of the project. 
  

Construction Scheduled for the week beginning on September 30, 2012 
 

The contractor plans to install guardrail and continue working the subexcavation areas 
throughout the project next week.  The contractor is making final preparations to start paving 
Thursday or Friday next week and will work straight through until paving is complete the 
following Friday. 

 
Traffic Information 

 
Expect 30 minute delays with the one lane road closure while they are working at the 
subexcavation areas throughout the project and while they are paving.  Be aware of trucks and 
equipment when traveling through the project. 
 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

 

Jim Kent, Consultant Manager 
*primary contact 

JimKent@banc3.com 
PO Box 487 

Myrtle Point, OR 97458 
Phone (541) 559-1078 
Fax (541) 559-1079 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
Phone (360) 619-7769 
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